Citizens of Liberty,

The City of Liberty would like to thank Adam Gilstrap for his dedicated service to both the city
and its police department. As of September 4, 2024, Adam will no longer be serving with the
City of Liberty Police Department. We are committed to diligently finding the best candidate to
lead the department. In the meantime, Captain Vic Tetter will serve as Interim Chief of Police.
We extend our gratitude to Captain Tetter for assuming these responsibilities and pledge our
continued support to every member of the City of Liberty Police Department.

For the Love of Liberty,

Mayor Erica Romo Woods
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